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St. Vincent de Paul School 

February 25, 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

Our Lenten journey continues…. Have you ever thought of praying 

the stations outdoors? I recommend praying the outdoor Stations 

of the Cross that are set up in the parish courtyard. The Stations 

are ready for prayers from 8 am—4 pm  on Fridays during Lent.  

You can see a couple of the Stations on our school Facebook page.  

 

Afternoon Conferences—March 18                                                                                                                                                                                

These conferences are by request and for specific learning concerns only. Please email Mrs. Wolf by March 5th to request a conference. 

There is no school the afternoon of March 18.  

Enrolling for new students for 2021-22!                                                                                                                                                                          

We are now enrolling new students for 2021-22. Please remind your family and friends that this is the time to register students for 

next year. If you recommend a family whose children attend in the fall, you are eligible for $500 reduction in tuition. Thanks for                     

helping us promote our school. 

State of the School Meeting, March 8 & 9                                                                                                                                                                  

One parent from each family needs to attend one of the State of the School Meetings on March 8 or 9. Contracts for 2021-22 will be 

sent out after the meetings.  To take advantage of the in-house registration fee of $200, contracts need to be returned by March 19. 

After that date, the registration fee is $250.                                                                                                                                                           

#ignitehope Auction                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 The auction will here before we know it! Remind your family and friends about this event on March 20! Check the auction                     

attachment for registration information.  There is no charge to register.                                                             

 Auction procurement items are due next week, March 1. Please bring your items to school as soon as possible.  

Preparing for in-person Learning   

 Please be sure to purchase appropriate masks for school.                                                                                                                                                   

 Cloth Masks: multiple layers of tightly woven, breathable fabric with a nose wire.                                                                                                            

 Disposable masks: description indicating multiple layers of non-woven material with a nose wire.                                                                               

 Masks with exhalation vales or vents are not  acceptable         

  COVID  Symptom Check form                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 The form is attached. You must sign and return the form prior to the day your child returns to in-person. 

 Morning Drop of time reminder:                                                                        

Last names A-L, 8-8:10; M-Z, 8:10-8:20 

The Rice Bowl Collection Box is in the main office.                               

Call the office to purchase an auction Charcuterie Board! 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                                                                                                              

With my love and prayers, 

 

Calendar Updates      

March 1  K and grade 1 return to in-person learning         

  Procurement Deadline                                                   

March 8  Grades 2, 3, 4 return to in-person learning                              

March 8 & 9 State of the School Meetings                                      

March 15  Grades 5, 6, 7, 8 return to in-person learning             

March 18   Afternoon Conferences—No School in the  

  afternoon                                                                     

March 20  Virtual  #ignitehope Auction 


